TOWN OF MIDDLESEX
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that a public hearing will be held by the Town of Middlesex on
the 9th day of November, 2023, at 7:00 p.m., at the Middlesex Town Hall, 1216 Route 2453,
Middlesex. New York, regarding the adoption of a Local Law of the Town of Middlesex for the year
2023, entitled “A Local Law To Increase the Income Limits of the Tax Exemption for Persons 65
Years of Age or Over™. This local law would increase the income limits for eligibility to qualify for
the real property tax exemption relative to real property owned by persons aged sixty-five years or

older.
Any person shall be entitled to be heard upon said proposed Local Law at such public hearing.
Copies of said proposed Local Law are available for review at the Town of Middlesex Town Hall,

1216 Route 245, Middlesex, New York.

This by Resolution of the Town Board of the Town of Middlesex.

Lynnette Miller, Town Clerk



